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What have we been learning? 

We had an amazing time on our whole school trip to Berkeley castle, the children 

and staff thoroughly enjoyed themselves. We created crowns and tiaras, dressed up 

as dragons, princesses and knights and had a fabulous tour of the castle. We loved 

finding the children’s dragons hidden around the castle on the dragon hunt.  

                                

       

 

In English we have been learning about apostrophes for possession and contractions 

and have been applying these in our dinosaur poems and Berkeley castle recounts. 

In maths we have started exploring data handling, reading scales and charts to 

interpret information. 

Our dinosaur sunset pictures are all complete, we hope you enjoyed looking at them 

during parents evening. Thank you for coming to parents evening and your 

continued support with home learning. 



 

 

 

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

                         
Next Week 

 

In maths we will be continuing to develop our 

data handling skills through ICT. 

  
 

In P.E we will be starting to practice for sports day 

through athletics. Please ensure full P.E kit is in 

school every day. 

 

We will be reviewing our learning for our dinosaur 

theme. 

Home learning 

 

We think we have sorted the problem with the 

children having all the times tables allocated on 

time tables rocks and they should now just have 

the 2, 5, and 10 (some 3) allocated in the garage. 

If there is still a problem please let us know. 

 

Maths home learning will be coming home tonight 

in the purple book on fractions.  

 

INSET day  - Tuesday 23rd April 2019 

 

Sports day – 21st May  

Reserve sports day  - 23rd May  

 

 

 


